
HABITAT PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM MEETING MINUTES 
Gunnison Basin HPP Committee Meeting 

February 18, 2024 at 11:00 am 
Gunnison, CO 

 

Committee Members Present: 

☒Nick Gallowich - CPW 

☒Paul Mowery - Livestock Grower                                                     

☒Steven Guerrieri - Livestock Grower 

☒Shane Cox  - Livestock Grower 

☒Navid Navidi - Sportsperson 

☒Kathy Brodhead - BLM 

☐Dayle Funka - USFS 

 
Administrative Assistant Present: 
Kale Watson

Attendees Present: 
Alyssa Meier 
Alicia Rummel 
Bill Wegert 
Clayton Bondurant 
 

 
Introductions 
Committee members and guests were introduced. 

 
Old Business 
The minutes from the August 31st meeting were approved as written. 
 
New Business 
Wegert White Wire- The committee reviewed a fence project from Bill Wegert. The 
scope of the project includes installing white vinyl top wire to an existing fence line. 
The current fence line is heavily traveled in the winter and spring months and is difficult 
for elk and deer to see the top of the fence. Installing white wire will allow big game 
to cross more easily and reduce entanglement risks. The project was approved for 8 
rolls of white wire.  
 
Remaining Committee Business 
Big Game Season Structure- The committee had an in-depth conversation about Big 
Game Season Structure and how they would like to submit a comment letter to the 
commission.  
 
Meeting Schedule- The next meeting is TBD. 
 
Adjourn 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:00 pm.  


